
 
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.mied.uscourts.gov. 

 

Notice from the Clerk                                                                                                                          February 12, 2025 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 

FOR THE EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 

             
 

 
 

 
On Thursday, February 13, 2025, the Bay City divisional office will be operating 

with a delayed start time of 10:00 a.m.  All other court locations in the Eastern 
District of Michigan will remain open under normal operating conditions. 

 
In case of emergency, call (313) 202-6458. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

*************************** 
 

Kinikia D. Essix 

Court Administrator / Clerk of Court  
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